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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

The NLC said that it examines section 35C reports. On how many occasions have issues of 

concern been raised with the corporations? And on how many occasions have serious 

concerns been reported to authorities including the Office of the Registrar of Indigenous 

Corporations. Provide copies of written reports provided to ORIC. 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Northern Land Council ((NLC) has not, to date, raised issues of concern with Aboriginal 

corporations from its examination of reports provided under s 35C of the Aboriginal Land 

Rights (Northern Territory) Act 1976. 

 

The NLC has not, to date, raised issues of serious concern with, or provided written reports 

to, the Registrar of Indigenous Corporations (or other authorities) from its examination of 

reports provided under s 35C of the Aboriginal Land Rights (Northern Territory) Act 1976. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


